
From: Jason Dees
To: Jeanene Woodruff
Subject: RE: ARAP #NR1501.011
Date: Thursday, September 15, 2016 12:40:10 PM
Attachments: image001.png

Try south Pittsburgh instead of Kimball. The SOS website gives the mailing address as PO Box 4737
chatt, tn 37405.
 

From: Jeanene Woodruff 
Sent: Thursday, September 15, 2016 11:52 AM
To: Jason Dees
Subject: ARAP #NR1501.011
Importance: High
 
Jason – The notice for the annual maintenance fee billing was sent and returned for “Unable to
Forward”.  The address that is listed in waterlog and was used was:
 
               Mr. John Thornton
               Tango November DBA Thunder Enterprises
               210 Battle Creek Road
               Kimball, TN  37380
 
Do you have a current address for this permit? If they want to keep the permit active will need to
pay the yearly maintenance fee of $350.00 prior to October 15, 2016.
 
Let me know if you have any questions.
Thanks!

Jeanene Woodruff
William R. Snodgrass Tennessee Tower
312 Rosa L. Parks Avenue, 11th Floor
Nashville, Tennessee 37243
Office:  615-532-0645
Email:  Jeanene.Woodruff@tn.gov
TDEC Dataviewer:  http://environment-online.tn.gov:8080/pls/enf_reports/f?p=9034:34001:0:::::
  Please tell us how you think we’re doing by completing this survey: TDEC Customer Satisfaction Survey
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